## The Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP



Member of Parliament for Bognor Regis and Littlehampton House of Commons, London SW1A oAA

Tel: 020 7219 6374

Friends of Felpham CIC

26 January 2024

Dear Ms Mickery

It was very good to meet you and other members of Friends of Felpham to discuss your campaign to save the local post office and village shop.

I agree that Felpham Village Post Office is an important centre of village life providing many vital services to the local community. I understand the Friends of Felpham Community Interest Company propose to extend post office hours, make the shop more accessible and integrate a banking hub.

I am keen that the shop remains a post office and any efforts or campaign to do so I hope are successful.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely